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State Certification that Plans have been Received 

 

 

 

Please complete this form and return it to: Mike Spadafore (mspadafore@ksdot.org) or mail to:  

KDOT Public Transportation Office, 700 SW Harrison, 2nd Floor Tower, Topeka, KS  66603 

 

This is to certify that all ADA paratransit plans required under 49 CFR 37.139 have been 
received by KDOT. 

 
___________________________________ 
(PRINTED name of KDOT official) 
 
___________________________________ 
(Signature) 
 

___________________________________ 
(Title) 
 
___________________________________ 
(Date)

 

 


